
E R R A T A 

November 15, 1990 

TO: All County Welfare Directors 

REFERENCE: All County Information Notice No. I-80-90, Dated November 2, 1990 

SUBJECT: Transitional Child Care Program Inquiries 

The ACIN noted above was sent out with the wrong number. The number 
should be I-85-90. Please correct your copy. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. 
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